
Announcements– June 5, 2022 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, 

by text, by mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our 

church office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in 

how to do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us. 

WELCOME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

               Restrooms 
Restrooms are located in the hallway past the Library 

and in the hallway across from the kitchen. Hand Sani-

tizers are conveniently located at each exit.  

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:00 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

Memorial Gifts 
If you wish to make a gift to the church in honor or in memory of someone, 

please be sure to attach the blue Memorial Gifts form to your contribution. 

Completing the form ensures that we have all the information necessary to 

properly direct the gift and acknowledge it to both you and the recipient.  

Forms are located near the memorial book in the Narthex or in the Church 

Office.  Thank you for your assistance. 

Large Print Hymnals & Bulletins 
Large print hymnals and bulletins are available. If you need assis-
tance locating one of these, please ask an Usher. 

Ukraine Disaster Relief 
As the violence in Ukraine continues, the number of people fleeing to 

neighboring countries continues by the day. To support emergency relief 

for refugees fleeing Ukraine, gifts can be made to Northwood Presbyterian 

Church for “Ukraine.” 

                    Brown Bag Bible Study—June 9 

The Brown Bag Bible Study will meet IN-PERSON and livestream on 

Thursday, June 9th at noon. Pastor Paul continues the study of The Book of 

Acts. Acts provides us with an invaluable bridge between the four gospels 

and the 22 New Testament letters and offers inspiration, guidance and exam-

ples for us today. Join as we seek to grow in faith, hope and love! 

   VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL, JULY 18-22, 2022    

    9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.   

   Pre-K through 5
th

 Grade 
“Arise! Shine! Your light has come:  the Lord’s glory has 

shone upon you!”  Isaiah 60:1 

Please visit northwoodpc.org under Fellowship/VBS to 

register now.  Postcards will be available in the narthex for you to hand out to 

family and neighbors.  All are welcome. 

Please contact Kay Scheuerman (727) 510-6026 or Susan Curry (727) 709-

8237 if you have questions or would like to volunteer to help.   

Pentecost Special Offering, TODAY! 
The Pentecost offering will be collected for children at risk, with 80% 

of the offering divided between Beth-El and Cedarkirk. The offering 

will provide scholarships to send children to summer Christian 

camps. The remaining 20% is sent to the Presbytery of Tampa Bay for 

ministries with youth and children. Thank you for giving to this special 

offering on Pentecost Sunday. 



 

Follow the link to view our weekly email: 

https://mailchi.mp/48a566eeef25/citylightupdate322022-13501047  

Attendance for 5/29/22  In-Person 
In-Person Contemporary— 51    In-Person Traditional— 85 Memorial    

                                                                                                 Day Weekend 

Our apologies for the difficulty in trying to view the live streaming this 

past Sunday.  We believe we have corrected the problems from last Sunday 

and the Brown Bag Bible Study now!  If you have technical difficulties 

viewing the online services you can view the previous Sunday in the ar-

chives by mid-week. You can call the church office and ask for help if you 

are having trouble viewing. Thank you for your patience! having trouble 

viewing. We encourage you to ask for help! 

Flower Arrangements 
The flowers that are placed in the sanctuary are assembled into smaller ar-

rangements to be distributed to those who are ill or in need of encourage-

ment. The congregation is welcome to take one of these arrangements if 

needed. They can be picked up between 12:15-12:30 on Sunday in the 

kitchen. 

Please send articles for all publications to Emily Cantin at 

Communications@northwoodpc.org. 
 Any submissions for the bulletin and announcements must be    

  emailed by the Sunday before it is to appear. 

 Publications for the Window newsletter must be received by   

      the 3rd Monday of the month. (Please limit all announcements  

      to 4 lines.) 

Sunday School for Children 
Children's Sunday School is breaking for summer. Please contact the 

church office or send an email to  

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org if you have any questions.  

Cedarkirk All-Church Retreat— Save the Date! 
Join us at Cedarkirk for the All-Church Retreat on October 21-23.  You 

won’t want to miss this amazing weekend of fellowship, games, crafts, ca-

noeing and campfire with sing-along and s’mores.  Enjoy the great out-

doors while staying in air-conditioned lodges.  Registration to begin this 

Sunday! 

Summer Camp at Cedarkirk 
Are you looking for a summer program for your child that 

will provide him or her with opportunities for spiritual, 

physical, and social growth? Besides being fun, summer 

camps help kids improve confidence and self-esteem; learn 

new skills and experience the wonder of the natural world. 

Discover how a single summer camp can last a lifetime! 

Visit www.cedarkirk.org for program dates, details, and registration.  

Kid’s Corner Preschool Registration 
Registration is currently open for the 2022-2023 school year! We have open-

ings in our 2’s, 3’s, and VPK. Please share the news! You may stop in the  

preschool office and  pick up your registration forms or download off of the 

church website. If you are interested in a tour of the school, please contact 

Roxane Fineo at  727-723-7679 or schooldirector@northwoodpc.org. 
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